


In the early 1950s, the Seafarers International Union became the first maritime union in 
America-and one of the first trade unions generally-to sponsor a scholarship program to 
help qualified members and their dependents finance college and vocational education. 

Each year, three scholarships are reserved by the Seafarers Health and Benefits Plan 
for Seafarers themselves. One is a $20,000 four-year college scholarship. Each of the 
others is a $6,000 two-year scholarship for study at a vocational school or community 
college. In addition, five $20,000 four-year scholarships are awarded to selected 
dependents. 

Since the inception of the program, the impartial committee of professional educators 
from colleges and universities has awarded approximately 350 scholarships to Seafarers 
and their dependents. 

The scholarship program has produced doctors, lawyers, engineers, pharmacists, 
librarians, teachers, computer specialists and scientists-most of whom have pointed out 
that without the Seafarers' help, they never would have had the opportunity to pursue their 
education. 

All of us in the Seafarers family can take justifiable pride in this program. It is a tribute to 
the vision of its creator, the late Paul Hall, who headed the union until his death in 1980. 

This booklet describes the scholarship program in detail and contains instructions for 
Seafarers and their dependents who wish to be considered for one of these awards. 

To each applicant, I extend my very best wishes for every success. 

03/2023

David Heindel 
President 
Seafarers International Union 






















































